
Participation in LT29
Some of our group members participated in LT29 

held in Sapporo from August 18 to 24. Miyake talked 
about the development and application of 

thermometers insensitive to magnetic fields. Tokunaga, 
Kinoshita, and Yamada gave poster presentations. In 

addition, one oral and seven poster presentations 
were made by our collaborators.

Because of the on-site event, many discussions 
were held between the presentations, and we could 

have a meaningful exchange of opinions for future 
research subjects. Please look forward to further 

development of our research in the future.


